

STRATEGIC DETERRENT COALITION

1050 Connecticut Ave, NW, 5th Floor Washington, DC 20036 (202) 999-5179 www.sdc-usa.org

February 5, 2021

RE: Symposium

Dear Friends and Colleagues:

As you are all aware, we had to postpone and reschedule our 2020 Symposium from May 7 until October 1, 2020. We were not able to have an in-person Symposium but were able to have a successful virtual event.

Like everyone else, we have watched developments all over the country in response to the pandemic. Our Board has been working hard for the last few weeks to understand as much as we can about this situation and has come to this conclusion:

WE WILL NOT HAVE AN IN-PERSON SYMPOSIUM IN MAY, 2021

Instead, we will have another Virtual Symposium in May and perhaps a second one later in the year if there is sufficient interest. We will try to hold to high standards of program content so that we can continue to interact and be armed with the latest developments within the enterprise we support.

We will attempt to have our in-person Symposium and still plan to visit Groton, CT in May, 2022. We will further attempt to replicate the stellar program that we originally had planned for this and other events cancelled or postponed.

The details will follow as soon as they are finalized. We are engaged in the planning process now.

We appreciate your patience and support during these difficult times. You may contact Joe Connell or me if you have any questions. execdirecto@sdc-usa.org

Chanle way and bast regards

President

president@sdc-usa.org